
Dear Committee Members, The People of Oregon have elected the Governor who is now making decisions in this emergency and 
demanding time. She and her staff are following science and evidence in determining the process for opening business, schools, 
and all other gathering places - NOT BASED on personal beliefs and political pressure. We need to support the Governor and keep 
her free to continue doing what is best for Oregon. I do not support House Bill 3177.  Respectfully R. Fife   


